
Pattullo Bridge 
Replacement Project

Notification of geotechnical investigation work – Surrey
Late May – Late June, 2019

As part of our ongoing work to replace the existing and aging Pattullo Bridge, the Pattullo 
Bridge Replacement Project will be undertaking some geotechnical testing in the areas 
marked on the map below. This geotechnical testing involves drilling boreholes to obtain 
subsurface soil information.

This work will take place from late May to late June. During the four-week period, there will be 
intermittent investigation activity taking place Monday to Saturday between 8 a.m. and 6 p.m. 
While these geotechnical activities are underway, there will be a small crew and machinery 
at the locations in Surrey. This work may generate some lower-level noise adjacent to the 
investigation locations. No traffic impacts are expected. 

If you have any questions or comments about this work, please email  
pattullobridgeproject@gov.bc.ca or call 778-379-2481. 

For more information about the Project, please visit engage.gov.bc.ca/pattullobridge/.
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Pattullo Bridge Replacement Project Location:

1100 – 401 West Georgia Street
Vancouver, BC  V6B 5A1

Web Address:

engage.gov.bc.ca/pattullobridge
www.gov.bc.ca/tran

mailto:pattullobridgeproject%40gov.bc.ca?subject=
https://engage.gov.bc.ca/pattullobridge/
http://engage.gov.bc.ca/pattullobridge
http://www.gov.bc.ca/tran

